
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  

1. Receive the attached report; and 

2. Forward the attached report to the Toronto Police Services Board in accordance with 
Section 8.9 of the Special Constable Agreement between the Toronto Police Services 
Board and the Toronto Transit Commission.


